
Face-to-Face Meeting in the Mid-Autumn Festival 

The Taichung Detention Center of the Agency of Corrections, 

Ministry of Justice, held an open house event for the 

inmates on 9.11.2024 to allow face-to-face meetings with 

their family members. The administration of the center 

invited the families of the inmates to the center shortly 

before the Mid-Autumn Festival to provide a good time for 

the inmates and their families. Mid-Autumn Festival is an 

occasion characterized by family reunions and well-being. 

The event is expected to let the inmates feel and treasure 

the love and warmth of the families, which in turn will help 

them return to a normal life in the society more readily. 

There were 9 juvenile delinquents and 11 inmates 

participating in this event, which was successfully 

concluded at 11:00 on the day of the event. 
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